
April 24, 2001

Transmittal No. 1375

Magalie Roman Salas
Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C.  20554

Attention:  Common Carrier Bureau

The accompanying tariff material, issued by the former Bell Atlantic Telephone Companies1 now
doing business as Verizon Communications (Verizon) and bearing Tariff F.C.C. Nos. 1 and 11,
Access Service, is sent to you for filing in compliance with the requirements of the
Communications Act of 1934, as amended.  This material, scheduled to become effective on
same day notice, consists of tariff pages as indicated on the Check Sheets specified below.

Tariff F.C.C. No. Check Sheet Revision No.
1 1137th Revised Page 1

107th Revised Page 1.13

11 119th Revised Page 1
16th Revised Page 14
27th Revised Page 15

On April 18, 2001, Verizon filed Transmittal No. 1373, which proposed changes to its provision
of DC Power for Expanded Interconnection.  Transmittal No. 1373 is scheduled to become
effective April 26, 2001.  In response to comments received concerning this transmittal, which

                                                            
1 The Bell Atlantic Telephone Companies include Verizon Delaware Inc.; Verizon Maryland Inc.; Verizon New
England Inc.; Verizon New Jersey Inc.; Verizon New York Inc.; Verizon Pennsylvania Inc.; Verizon Virginia Inc.;
Verizon Washington, D.C. Inc.; and Verizon West Virginia Inc.
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essentially focused on two areas -- the proposed rates and the penalty provisions -- Verizon is
proposing to bifurcate review of the filing by withdrawing the penalty-setting portion of the
transmittal and refiling it under separate transmittal.  Doing so will allow FCC staff and industry
commenters additional time to review and comment on the penalty provisions of the proposed
tariff, while facilitating a more direct review of the supporting cost material and rates.
Therefore, under authority of Special Permission No. 01-030 of the Federal Communications
Commission, Verizon hereby withdraws a portion of the material originally included with
Transmittal No. 1373.

Support material as specified in the Commission’s Rules is not required with this filing

This transmittal letter and associated attachments are being filed electronically today via the
Federal Communications Commission's Electronic Tariff Filing System.

Payment in the amount of $655.00 has been electronically transmitted to the Mellon Bank in
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania, in accordance with the fee program procedures.  The Form 159 is
being transmitted electronically as a proprietary document.

All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this filing should be forwarded to Kenneth W.
Rust, Director, Federal Relations via facsimile on (202) 336-7922 or by hand-delivery to 1300 I
Street, NW, Suite 400 West, Washington, DC 20005.

Attachments:
Revised Tariff Pages
Form 159


